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Update 25.03.2020 Suspension of Irish Language Bursary Scheme 
2020-2021 
 
Due to the response to COVID-19, and given the future uncertainty over 
accessing offices / incoming post and emails, and accurately recording when all 
applications are received, Council is temporarily suspending applications to its 
Irish Language Bursary Scheme.  
 
All applications received to date are ‘safe’ in our system and have been logged 
and recorded by the Irish Language Unit.  
 
We will contact applicants and issue further guidance when we are in a position to 
re-open the call for applications to the Scheme. 

 

 


